
WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)
Pray that our congregation would be bold to proclaim
Christ crucified, even when the world rejects the
message.

THIS WEEK
TUE……………..Ladies Bible Study - 9:30 AM
FRI……………….Men’s Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY
10:00 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text:Matthew 3:1-12

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Nursery: Tori & Garrett
Children’s Church(ages 3-5): Erin & RyanWood
Greeters: Linda Kinamon
LOOKING AHEAD
Sept. 10: Fall Kick off Barbecue following Church
Sept. 10: Evening Service 6 PM
Sept. 20: AWANA starts 6 PM

For information about the ministries listed above, please visit
CMC’s website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the

church office (406.278.3553,
conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com)

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.

ANNOUNCEMENT

Fall Kickoff Barbecue Picnic:
September 10th following church service. Let’s
celebrate the beginning of a new term of learning
with a barbecue picnic. As always the main dish is
provided and all we have to do is add the side and
dessert. So if your last name begins with A-L please
bring a dessert and M-Z please bring a side and if
you feel so inclined you can bring both.

Evening Servicewill be on September 10th at 6 pm.

AWANA needs some nursery workers. This would
be onWednesday Nights from 6 to 7:30 pm. If you
could help out please contact Joe Irvin.

Blessing Bags:
Have you ever wanted to
help someone in need in
your travels and wanted to
give them something other
than money, well now you
can. The Tuesday Morning
Bible Study Group has made
Blessing Bags. A Blessing
Bag is a bag full of personal
care items. These bags are

available in the office for anyone to pick up to use in
their travels to give to anyone they come across in
need.

families with small children~

We’re so glad you’re here! Infants and children of all ages are
welcome to stay with you during the service. Or, if you prefer,
we also have childcare available in the Nursery (down the hall,
4th door on the right), as well as Children’s Church (ages 3-K,
during the sermon). You are also welcome to use the Family
Room located at the back of the auditorium if your child needs
a little extra wiggle room. Finally, there are some kids’ activity
bags in the back of the auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

The Messiah from Nowhere

Matthew 2:19-23

God's providence ensured that Jesus would
grow up in insignificance.

God's promises foretold that Jesus would grow
up in insignificance.

God's purposes for Jesus' life of insignificance
matter today.

Josh Nelson, Pastor

August 27, 2023


